New Delhi,

April 18, 2010

My dear Shipra,

I have a break from class right now and I just wanted you to know that I am missing you a lot. This is the first time I am writing to you sitting in the classroom! But do not worry, there is no teacher here and I will study well so that I get a good job and keep you happy.

There is a gulmohar tree right outside my window, the summer wind is blowing and scattering the vibrant gulmohar flower petals all over the ground. It is so beautiful it reminds me of you. Whenever I see anything beautiful I think of you.

I can’t wait to finish this semester so that I can come home and meet you. We will see movies, eat pop corn and go to the mall and buy you a pretty dress. I love you so much my cutie pie. Waiting for your reply,

Yours forever,

Sahil

